P.O. Box 130

Tel: 709-539-2406
Badger, NL AOH 1A0

Fax: 709-539-5262

THE TOWN OF BADGER

NOTICE

The Town of Badger wishes to advise residents that the Town Maintenance Department
will begin flushing waterlines starting on Monday, July 16, 2018 and this will continue
every Monday and Friday until further notice.

During this time residents may experience low water pressure and discoloration of their
water services.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and will update residents once this
process has been completed.

Thank You

Badger Town Council



